
TFASSEE: VALL'EY AUTHORITY*
CHATTANCOGA. TENNESSEE 3740!

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

October 24, 1979

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Hr. L. S. Rubenstein, Acting Chief

Light Water Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Project Management

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Rubenstein:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority )50-328

50-390
50-391
50-438
50-439

In a letter from J. E. Gilleland to H. R. Denton dated March 21, 1979,
TVA submitted the Contingency Plans for Browns Ferry, Sequoyah, Watts
Bar, and Bellefonte Nuclear Plants. In a letter dated July 20, 1979,
from T. A. Ippolito to H. G. Parris, the NRC requested additional
information on the Browns Ferry Contingency Plan. This information .
was provided on October 4, 1979, in a letter from L. H. Mills to
T. A. Ippolito.

As a result of the July 20, 1979, information request, TVA has revised
the Contingency Plans for Browns Ferry and for Watts Bar, Sequoyah, and
Bellefonte. The revised Contingency Plan for Browns Ferry was submitted
oni October 18, 1979, by letter from L. M. Hills to T. A. Ippolito.

Enclosed are revised copies 6 through 10 of the Sequoyah, Watts Bar, and
Belle~fonte Contingency Plans including updating instructions and an
applicable receipt form. This form, must be signed and dated by the
individual for each plan and returned to TVA with superseded pages. The
enclosed information is security-related and should be withheld from
public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR Part 50 Section 2.790(d).

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

0O~
L. M. Hills, Manager

Nuclear Regulation and Safety

Enclosures
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